
Postponement of National Seminar 

 

Respected Sir/Madam 

 

                We regret to inform all concerned that the National Seminar scheduled to be 

held on the 30th of August, 2024 has been postponed till further notice as the convenor, 

Dr. Dharmendra Baruah, Asstt. Prof. Dept. of English had to be hospitalised following a 

serious health issue. As such we request all participants and Resource persons to 

kindly cooperate with us till further notice. 

  

Principal 

Tezpur College,Tezpur 

Dated: 28/08/2024 

 


